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Transcript 





							May 22nd 1939



Mr. J. O’Connor,

[redacted]


Dear Mr. O’Connor,
		A meeting of the Clapham Branch is being held tomorrow
night, Tuesday 23rd May, at the L.C.C. School, Oldridge Rd. at
8 o’clock.  I wonder could you come along and we may have an 
opportunity of a talk about the position in Wimbledon?  I have been
in touch with a few people since I saw you and have a little news of 
interest to tell you.

				All the best.


						Yours sincerely,



						Organising Secretary,
						Anti-Partition of Ireland League.


